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For immediate release: January 17, 2025 
Subject: Persons of Interest Identified in Relation to Fridley District Schools Threats 
 
On January 14, detectives began investigating a number of threats towards Fridley district schools. 
During the investigation, detectives arrested a 13-year-old juvenile male related to the initial 
threat.  
 
Detectives continued the investigation, and on January 17 identified another person of interest, a 
10-year-old juvenile female, in relation to the additional threats to Fridley district schools. Fridley 
Public Safety will be working with the Anoka County Attorney’s Office to pursue charges on both 
juveniles.  
 
Fridley Public Safety is working closely with Fridley district schools regarding the safe return of 
students on January 21.  
 
The investigation is ongoing in collaboration with local, state and federal authorities. No further 
information will be released at this time.  
 
 
Media contact:  Kevin Titus 
   Lieutenant, Investigations Division/Public Information Officer 
   Kevin.Titus@FridleyMN.gov 
 
 
 

### 
 

mailto:Kevin.Titus@FridleyMN.gov

